MINUTES OF THE BMBS MEETING HELD ON 6th JULY 2016
APOLOGIES
John Robinson, Gordon Bassett.
MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING
The minutes of the June 2016 meeting were read out and agreed as a true record of proceedings.
MATTERS ARISING
It was mentioned that the matting rises up as the mower goes over it which could be due to the weight of the mower, the hand mower will be used. It has also been noted that the matting is buckling due to heat of which more pegs maybe used to hold the matting down.
Chris Hobbs mentioned that he slipped on the matting on a test day which may possibly be due to the matting not bedded in to the ground.
It has been mentioned that the access road has now been repaired by Burton Agnes Estates.
TREASURER’S REPORT
The Secretary read out the treasurers’ report in the absence of the Treasurer, with full members 158, junior members 34 with 65% members in the east riding. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]EVENTS
The Events and Publicity Officer reported that both Club Sunday and NADS for June were enjoyed by all and the Nationals were also very well enjoyed. Upcoming events are two Club Sundays on the 17th and 31st July.
Elaine and the helpers who catered for the nationals were thanked by the Chairman on behalf of all members.
ANY OTHER BUSINESS
The Bridlington IPMS was brought up and is currently in hand with Ian Phillips, he currently has 7 names to go to the event.
It was mentioned about the Kirklees Open Day and there will be a few members in attendance.
The Chairman would like to thank George Morris and Geoff Figgett for repairing the damaged steering on the mower.
It was asked how the working party/day went and if thanks would be given to the members involved, the Chairman did mention that it was a poor turnout as only two members were there as he came in. The podium was in a bad state with rot and was deemed as unsafe to use, fortunately Geoff Figgett has repaired the podium by fitting strengthening strips to the upper and lower rails to reinforce the structure with car body filler being applied to the rotten wood to aid in strengthen the wood. Thanks go to Geoff for the good repair job, it has also been suggested that the upper part of the podium is treated with Cuprimol or equivalent every year around autumn time.
The Secretary mentioned that he will be tidying up and updating some of the information on the notice boards as some of it was out dated and that if anyone notices anything missing then this would be the reason. Chris Hobbs mentioned that some pictures in the clubhouse were badly faded and also asked that updating some of the pictures with recent images and also maybe new frames could be bought to help improve the appearance within the clubhouse.
It was mentioned that Paul Davies and Jacob had done a cracking job on the flowers around the lake.
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